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We are already well past the halfway mark of this dance season. The 

first competitions are behind us, and there is intense training underway 

for Dansfestvial, April 12th. You will find more information about this in 

this newsletter. 

Additionally, in this new newsletter, we are calling on parents who 

would like to join us in brainstorming and contributing to the 

development of our new website. 

Behind the scenes, we are also planning activities for the upcoming 

dance season, which is our anniversary year! 

We are looking forward to making the next few months truly special 

together! 

 

Welcome 

NEWSLETTER 

Newsletter subjects: 

1 Reflection  

dance competition 

2 Dansfestival –  

 NEW LOCATION 

3 Wanted! 

Communications/Website  

4 News from the team 

5 Merchandise 

 

Reflection dance competition 

15 February 2025 
 
On Saturday, February 15th, all five selection groups 

traveled by bus to Drunen for the first competitions 

of this dance season. The atmosphere was great, 

and everyone gave their best effort. It was an 

afternoon filled with two shows full of beautiful 

dances, energy, fun, and beaming faces! 

The C19 group also came home with a well-

deserved second place! 

Although the other groups didn’t win any awards, it 

was a great rehearsal for the upcoming 

competitions. On April 6th, four groups will again 

participate in the preliminary rounds of the KNGU 

competitions. 

We wish everyone lots of fun and success in 

advance! 
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Information Dansfestival – 12 April 2025 – NEW LOCATION 

We have many new members this year, so we’d like to explain what the Dansfestival is all about. 

This year, the Dansfestival will be held at a new location: Sporthal De Buitenhof in Delft. 

During the Dansfestival, dance groups from various clubs will show their rehearsed dances to the audience. 

We organize several shows with all kinds of dance styles. Of course, we’ll ensure beautiful lighting and great 

sound. It will be a day full of passion for dance!!! 

 

Shows 

There will be 3 shows. Almost all classes from Dancin' Delft will also participate. Each class will perform in one 

of the 3 shows. The difference from our theater show is that other clubs will also participate this time. 

Audience 

Everyone is welcome to come and watch. Entrance fees are € 6,00 per spectator, per show. Tickets can be 

purchased on the day of the event at the venue. 

 

IMPORTANT: NEW LOCATION 

In early March, the board was informed that the PostKogeko Hall could no longer be used due to safety and 

health concerns. This was a huge shock, but we immediately explored alternative venues. We’re pleased to 

announce that we’ve successfully found a new location!! 

We’re very happy about this and we’re determined to make this day just as wonderful as the one in 

Schipluiden. 

NEW LOCATION: Sporthal De Buitenhof, Duke Ellingtonstraat 2, Delft 

Parking 

There are various parking spaces and garages around the sports hall; please see the map. Please note: for 

the evening show, some garages close earlier, so keep that in mind. 

Do you want to know which show you’ll be dancing in? Ask your coach. Once the program for the 3 shows 

is finalized, we’ll publish it on our website and in the ClubAPP. 
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Call for help! Website 

developer / communications 

specialist 

We are looking for enthusiastic parents who would 

like to brainstorm and help with building our new 

website. Do you have experience in web design 

and/or content writing? Your help would be greatly 

appreciated! 

Together, we can create a new website that is not 

only beautiful and modern but also clear and user-

friendly, where both new and existing members can 

easily find the right information. 

If you're interested or have any questions, please 

send an email to voorzitter@friends4dance.nl and 

mention your area of expertise and the contribution 

you can and would like to make. 

 

 
Merchandise Dancin’ Delft 

Clubclothing 

The stock of hoodies and jackets has been replenished. So if you 

don't have one yet, ask your coach! 

Prices 

Junior hoody with DD print € 35,00 / Senior hoody with DD print 

€ 40,00 

Junior jacket with DD print € 42,50 / Senior jacket with DD print  

€ 47,50 

Junior T-shirt with DD print € 22,50 / Senior T-shirt with DD print  

€ 25,00 

 

Suitcase 

Would you like one of these awesome suitcases? 

Order your suitcase before June 1, 2025, so we can distribute them 

before the summer holidays. This unique suitcase costs € 75,00 

each. Send an email to voorzitter@friends4dance.nl if you would 

like to place an order. 
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Holidays 2024-2025 

The following holidays are coming up in the next 

dance season: 

* At the start of the holidays, the Saturday classes 

will continue as usual. 

 

Holiday From  Until 

May holidays 20-04-2025 05-05-2025 

Ascension day 29-05-2025  30-05-2025  

Whitsunday 08-06-2025  09-06-2025  

Summer holidays  20-07-2025  31-08-2025  

 

Activities 2024-2025 

In the second half of the year, several activities are 

still planned. Keep an eye on the newsletters for 

updates on these activities: 

Activity Date 

Preliminary rounds KNGU, 

selection groups 
6 April 2025 

Dansfestival, De Buitenhof 12 April 2025 

Theatershow Rijswijk  12 July 2025  

*In the previous newsletter, the wrong date for the 

Dansfestival was mentioned. Saturday, April 12th is the 

correct date! 

 

 

Questions/ideas 

Do you have a question, remark or idea? 

Contact your coach or sen dan email tot 

he board at  

 voorzitter@friends4dance.nl 

 

News from the team 

On March 9th, Desteney coach gave birth to her first 

child: Savi Antonny. 

Both mama and baby are doing well, and we look 

forward to welcoming Desteney back to the dance 

studio after her maternity leave. 

First, she will enjoy some well-deserved time with her 

newborn family, and we wish them all the happiness in 

the world! 
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